
No, it wasn’t started to help farmers. 
In fact, according to Time, the farm lobby campaigned

aggressively against Daylight Saving Time. That’s because it
gave them one less hour in the morning to milk their cows and

send their crops to market. Farmers in the U.S. lobbied
successfully to stop Daylight Saving Time after World War I, and

it wouldn’t go back into effect until the next world war.
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Upcoming Dates
Mar 10           Hot Lunch - White Spot
Mar 11            Report Cards Online
Mar 13           Early Dismissal 2pm -Parent Teacher Conferences 
Mar 17-28      Spring Break
Mar 31            Welcome Back to School - Term 3 and Hot Lunch
April 4            Class Photos
April 15           PAC Meeting 6pm in the library
April 18           Good Friday - No School
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School Contact

Late or Absent?

If your child is going
to be late or absent
for school, please
contact the office

by email or phone at
604 583 6668

Did You Know?

Welcome to week 26! Upcoming this week:

For November, the birthstone is topaz, which comes in various warm hues such as yellow, orange, and brown.

Gr 7Boys Basketball Tournament at North
Delta games at 5:00 and 7:00 pm

Hot Lunch- White Spot

Happy Spring Break 

Report Cards online at 3:00pm

2:00 pm Early Dismissal
Parent Teacher Meetings by appointment

https://time.com/4549397/daylight-saving-time-history-politics/


SpringBreakReadingChallenge

Students are invited to participate in the Spring Break Reading Challenge.
How to play:

Take photos of your child reading in different spring break spots
Email Mrs. D’Aoust your picture, child's name and division

Every photo counts as an entry - 10 DIFFERENT photos = 10 entries
In April randomly drawn winning students will win a free Scholastic book of

their choice AND a chance to plan a fun library block for their class. Classes
with the most entries will win a special library prize! 

Send photos to: cdaoust@deltaschools.ca

Parent Teacher Conferences

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on Thursday, March 13. Please 
note that there will be an early dismissal at 2:00 PM.

IMPORTANT
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